
Queenhill Medical Practice

Patient Participation Group

Minutes of the Meeting held on 20th May 2015
Present :

Barbara Courtenay – Pamela Topley – Barbara Fox – Lynn Ticehurst (Secretary) – Brian Barnes – Ernest Sweeney – Kelly Bissell (Practice Admin) 
Apologies :

Janet Fowlds – Mary Gill – Janet Jalfon – Diana Pinnell
Minutes 
Minutes of the last meeting had been circulated and were adopted.
Finance report:  
The end of year Statement of Accounts for 2014 – 2015 was presented and approved by the Group.  Lynn Ticehurst (Secretary) signed it off as an accurate statement. 

Wheelchair:

Barbara C confirmed that the donated wheelchair will be given to ‘Disability Croydon’ who will contact the surgery shortly to arrange collection.  

Group Secretary: 

Lynn informed the Group she is unable to commit to a second year in her role as Secretary and, sadly, stood down.  Kelly agreed to notify all Group members of the vacant position, adding a short description of the role, with a view to filling the post.
PPG Awareness Week  1 – 6th June 2015:   
During this particular week, the Group decided to have a ‘stall’ at the Practice.  Kelly will prepare and circulate a rota asking all PPG Members if they are able to attend for a short time to engage with patients.  

The Group thought it would be a good idea to produce a PPG newsletter in time for the PPG Awareness Week.  Barbara C and Kelly will look at putting a newsletter together.

Improving Healthcare for the Over 65s: 

Brian mentioned a recent email telling PPGs about a meeting organised by Croydon Clinical Commissioning Group and Croydon Council, little information was given of the content of the planned meeting except that it will involve aspects of healthcare for the over 65s.  The email invited two members from the Group to attend the meeting to be held on Wednesday 10th June 2015 between 6 – 8pm at Fairfield Halls.  Brian agreed to contact the organisers in order to gather more information about what would be covered at the meeting.  Ernest volunteered to attend the meeting on behalf of the PPG as will Brian, if he is available.
First Aid Course:
Kelly confirmed a First Aid course for the Elderly is to be held on Wednesday 17th June 2015.  A notice is displayed in the Practice waiting rooms.  So far, the uptake has been slow and it was decided that the Group would promote this course during the PPG Awareness Week.
Fund raising:

The Group agreed to continue fund raising and will welcome all ideas and suggestions.  
A.O.B:

Kelly will contact Mary to ask if she would like to sell some of her cards during the PPG Awareness week.

Date of next meeting:  
Wednesday 19th August 2015 at 6.30pm at the surgery.  
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